
 

 

NOTICE TO STUDENTS  

 
POSTPONEMENT OF THE 35th ZICA GRADUATION CEREMONY  

 

The Institute wishes to inform you that the 35th Graduation Ceremony of the Zambia Institute of 

Chartered Accountants (ZICA) which was scheduled to take place on Friday, 15th May 2020 at the 

New Government Complex in Lusaka has been postponed to a date to be advised.   

 

This action has been taken in order to safe guard the health of students, stakeholders, ZICA 

Management and staff who would have been involved in the Graduation Ceremony during the 

existing conditions of COVID19 risk threat. The postponement of the 35th Graduation Ceremony 

is also in line with the Ministry of Health directives which include restrictions on large gatherings.   

 

The Institute will make a determination by end of May 2020 on when it might be possible to hold 

the Graduation Ceremony.  Students will, therefore be advised accordingly once a decision has 

been reached on when the Graduation Ceremony would be held.  

 

The Institute implores all students to stay safe and to adhere to the guidelines provided by the 

Government through the Ministry of Health on COVID19 prevention.  
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Bonna Kashinga  
Secretary and Chief Executive  

Zambia Institute of Chartered Accountants  

Accountants Park, 2374/A Thabo Mbeki Road  

P O Box 32005  
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